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The Bayshore Regional Sewerage Authority Receives Peak Performance Award 
 

The Bayshore Regional Sewerage Authority (BRSA) has been selected to receive a Gold 
Peak Performance Award.  The Peak Performance Awards program presented by the 
National Association of Clean Water Agencies (NACWA) recognizes public wastewater 
treatment facilities for their outstanding compliance records in the 2020 calendar year.   
 
The BRSA received the Gold Peak Performance Award, which honor treatment works that 
have achieved 100 percent compliance with their NJPDES permit for an entire calendar year.  
Mr. Peter Canal, Executive Director for the BRSA stated “this award could not have been 
possible without the hard work and dedications from our Plant Superintendent, Michael Broyles 
and the entire Authority staff.  It is always nice to be recognized for your achievements, 
however, our employees are committed to a clean environment for today, tomorrow and 
generations to come.” 
 
The Bayshore Regional Sewerage Authority is an outstanding example of environmental 
efforts.  NACWA is honored to showcase the achievements of the BRSA and our nation’s 
public wastewater utilities through the Peak Performance Awards Program.” Adam Krantz, 
NACWA’s Chief Executive Officer. 
 
For more information on BRSA water quality efforts, contact Michael Broyles, Plant 
Superintendent, 732-739-1095, or visit us at www.BayshoreRSA.com. 
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